
VK3AQZ RX KITS: IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
UPDATE: 29-09-2011 
 
RF DECK MODIFICATION FOR NEW SO239 GOLD PIN  
CONNECTORS 
========================================== 
 
Please note:  
 
That some RX bridges with the new gold pin, 
SO239 require a small modification to the RF deck. 
 
These SO239 connectors protrude deeper into the the RF deck which requires 
the notches behind these connectors to be deepened by 2mm or so. 
 
Also, the pad near the receiver SO239 needs to go slightly deeper to prevent this 
pad shorting to the body of the SO239. 
 
A photo is attached showing the modification. 
 
The modification can be carried out with a small file or nibbling tool. 
 
Or the RF deck can be returned for modification – postal costs covered. 
 
Lou, 
VK3AQZ 
 
 


